Welcome to Second Grade!

The second grade team is excited to welcome you and your child to Heston. We hope you've had a restful summer and look forward to meeting you on August 29.

In second grade, we will work hard to develop and build foundational skills in reading and math in order to create independent learners. We will continue to work with the computer-based program i-ready. It is essential that students work hard and try their best when using the i-ready program, in order to show their true ability in reading and math skills.

Our goal at Heston is for all learners to feel safe, welcome, and respected. We expect your child to come to school ready to do their best, and also ready to have fun as we build reading and math skills. Community building activities will be an important part of our day, as we learn to interact with one another in positive ways.

Parents, you play a very important role in your child's education. You can help your child succeed by:

- Providing your child with a quiet area to complete homework assignments.
- Reading nightly with your child.
- Supplying current phone numbers and address
- Making sure your child goes to sleep at a reasonable time

Supply list:

2 black and white 'marble' composition books
2 folders
1 dozen pencils
pencil box
crayons
2 glue sticks
1 pair of child friendly scissors
2 dry erase markers
Bookbag

Sincerely,

The Second Grade Team